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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Christmas Jumper Day is on Thursday (12th December) – if your child has a Christmas jumper and 
would like to wear it to school, they are more than welcome.   All other uniform items/shoes should 
be worn please. We will not be asking for any monetary donations for this. As this is National 
campaign, parents can donate online should they wish to. Christmas Jumper Day 2024 | Save the Children 

UK 
 
We are all looking forward to our Christmas Fayre on Friday (13th) straight after school. There are 2 
lovely hampers to be won in the raffle!     
 
Christmas Lunch is Wednesday 18th December when the children can also wear their Christmas 
jumpers.   Please book your child for a school Christmas lunch on ScoPay before next Friday please so 
we know how many to cater for. The menu is attached.  Gluten Free / Dairy Free option being 
provided to those with allergies.   Please note that there will be no jacket potato option available on 
this day. We encourage all children to try a tasty roast dinner but sandwiches/packed lunches from 
home can also come in.       
Due to the preparation time required for the Christmas lunch, the menu on the Tuesday (the day 
before) will be changed to Pasta, garlic bread, vegetables and ice cream. 
 
The Warwick Class nativity will be taking place on Tuesday 17th December – 2.15 p.m. in Burford 
Church.    The children from Warwick class will be going straight home from Church that day.    All 
other children will be watching the dress rehearsal in the morning and will be back in school for the 
afternoon so please pick these children up from school as normal. 
 
The School Carol Concert for Wysdom & Priory class children with St Christopher’s School, Langford’s 
children is on Thursday 19th December at 6.00 p.m. lasting for approximately 1 hour, in Burford 
Church.    All welcome. 
 
Term ends – Friday 20th December at 3.15 p.m.      As normal, there will be no afterschool provision 
this day.     Inset Day is Monday 6th January.    School resumes Tuesday 7th January 2025. 
 
Thank you for all your support in the recent Royal British Legion poppy appeal – the school collected 
an amazing £95.65.      The overall district total was £5,774.48 which is fantastic. 
 
Mrs Veeder, Executive Head Teacher 

https://www.burfordprimaryschool.org.uk/index.php
https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/christmas-jumper-day
https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/christmas-jumper-day


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 
 

Each week we will be giving out certificates to a child in each class who have been ‘Burford Best’  
 

Last week they were:- 
 

Warwick Class –  Lukeriia Okomelko                    
Windrush Class –  Ben Lawless                     

Tolsey Class –  Finn Fleming                       
Wysdom Class – Oscar Arstall                         
Priory Class –  Jenny Jefferies  

 
This week they are:- 

Warwick Class –   Phoebe Rigby   
Windrush Class  - Tilly Silvester                                      

Tolsey Class –  Harriet Hark                         
Wysdom Class – Sadie Williams                             

Priory Class – Henley Potter  
 
 

Another Burford Best award goes to:- 
Miss Kayleigh Ford in achieving her High Level Teaching Assistant qualification. 

Well done Kayleigh – we are all so proud of you and very lucky to have you working in our school. 
  
 

 



 
 

  
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
           

 

                               
 

 

             

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

  

 

Our Service families enjoyed a trip to RAF Brize Norton this 

week, where they had the opportunity of finding out where 

their Mums and/or Dads worked.   They went to Air Tanker, 

Voyager Hanger and the Engineering Hanger.    They all 

loved it. 

 

 



 
 

 


